
Dear Parents /Carers, 
The children have settled well into their new classes and their new routines. Please 
don’t forget gates close at 9:00am each morning-children are still arriving late. There 
are just a few more reminders below-can you please read. 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Miss Hegarty 

P.E.TIMES 
YEAR 1 MON AND THURS 
YEAR 2 MON AND FRI 
YEAR 3 TUE AND THURS   
YEAR 4    WED AND FRI 
YEAR 5    WED AND FRI 
YEAR 6    TUE AND THURS 
 
We are continuing to ask that your child 
wears the correct school PE kit to 
school on the day they do PE. 
 
Red school PE shorts 
White T shirt 
Trainers for outdoor PE 
Pumps (black or white) for indoor PE 
 
PE pumps can be left in PE bag in school 
in case children are unable to go  
outdoors due to weather. 
When the weather gets colder children 
must wear their white T shirt and 
sweatshirt/cardigan and dark  
leggings/joggers please. 
 
Thank you 
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Clothing and Jewellery 
 

 Please ensure that your child’s  
uniform is clearly marked with  

their name. 
Both boys and girls shoes should be 

sensible and strong. 
 NO TRAINERS, PUMPS OR OPEN 

TOE SHOES ARE ALLOWED. 
 

Children should not wear jewellery.  
 If necessary children with pierced 

ears can wear small  
stud earrings but they must be 

 removed for P.E. activities. 
Please ensure that long hair is tied 

up at all times. 

NO BIKES OR SCOOTERS ON  
SITE PLEASE 

THE CYCLE SHELTER IS NOT 
AVAILABLE AS WE NEED TO KEEP 
THE AREA AROUND RECEPTION 
CLASS CLEAR FOR CHILDREN  

ENTERING SCHOOL. 
THANK YOU 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
All After School Clubs have now started. 

The times and places for pick up are as follows:- 
 

Monday  KS1 Multi Sports Club  4:15pm at KS2 gate 
Tuesday  Netball Club    4:15pm at Y6 door 
Wednesday Computer/Homework Club 4:00pm at KS2 gate 
     Football Club    4:15pm at Y6 door 
   French Club    4:00pm at KS2 gate 
Thursday  Computer Art Club   4:15pm at Y5 door 
   Y3/Y4 Multi Sports Club  4:15pm at KS2 gate  
 


